
 

 

Liveable Crouch End Stakeholder Forum 
Tuesday 7 January 2020 18:00 – 19:30 
 
Confirmed attendees: 

• Cllr Eldridge, Cllr Carlin and Sam Neal – Haringey Council (LBH) 

• Jereme McKaskill, Scott Lester, Faith Coles, Alice Potter – Project Centre 

• Peter Purdie and Valerie Walker - Park Avenue South Residents Group 

• Anne Lavery – disability representative  

• David Winskill, Rob Jackson, Mark Afford and Charlie Sharp – Crouch End Neighbourhood 

Forum 

• Lewis Freeman and Andrew Georgiou – Crouch End Traders 

• Virginia Jackson and John Tillotson - GMTRA (Glasslyn Montenotte and Tivoli Roads 

Residents' Association) 

• Chloe Milburn – C.E. Carers 

• Michael Poteliakhoe and Selena Calder – Haringey Cycling Campaign 

 
Minutes: 
 

1. Introduction 18:00 – 18:10 
 

• Commencement of the forum with a summary of the last forum in December. 

• A brief introduction was given to outlining the agenda of the meeting. Meeting is 
being held to continue the discussion of the draft design survey planned for release 
on 10th January 2020 and gain input from attendees.  

• Introduction to the exercise. 
 

2. The Exercise 18:10 – 19:20 
 

• Attendees reviewed the Draft January Design Survey and were given the opportunity 
to provide their input into the phrasing of the questions, their clarity and the options 
available within the questions.  

• Amendments included additional options to questions, the inclusion of additional 
maps, spelling, additional sub-questions and changes to improve clarity of some 
questions  

• This was a collaborative discussion between attendees and facilitators and changes 
were recorded on the questionnaire sheets and incorporated into the final 
questionnaire as appropriate.  
 

3. Meeting close, discussion of next steps and farewell 19:20 – 19:30 
Stakeholders were asked to share the link (once emailed) with the groups that they 
represented. 

 
 


